
Critical Worker & Vulnerable Children Provision from 6/1/21  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
If you have filled in the form on School Spider, or we have been in contact with you, we can 
confirm that a place has been allocated for your child and the arrangements are as follows: 
 
From tomorrow, children will come to school as normal and will be taught, as normal, in 
their normal classrooms with their normal teachers.  
 

• Please can you drop your children off at the usual gates between 8:40 and 9:00, and 
pick up any time between 3:00 and 3:15 from the playground as usual. (Adults 
wearing MASKS correctly covering mouth and nose please). 

• Children do not have to wear school uniform, but should wear WARM practical 
active wear (nothing special as it is likely to get dirty) as they will be outside as much 
as possible. Clothes need to be clean on every day. They must bring a warm coat. 

• Children need to bring a packed lunch unless they are entitled to free school meals in 
which case Caterlink will provide them with a packed lunch. All children must bring a 
refillable water bottle with them.  

• Please do not bring anything else as we are keeping things transferred between 
home and school to a minimum.  
 

This is an emergency plan starting tomorrow and we are constantly reviewing the situation. 
If there are any changes we will get in touch. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Richard Gibson, Nicky Kelsey and Sam Rickaby 
 

 


